
Hammocks Cape Haze


Approved Landscape Committee Meeting Minutes 

Patio Behind The Clubhouse 


January 18, 2022, 9 a.m.


1. Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by President Dennis Bryan at 
9:05 a.m.


2. Proof of Notice of Meeting:  Dennis Bryan announced the meeting notice was 
posted 48 hours prior to the meeting. 


3. Certification of Quorum:  Members present:  Dennis Bryan, Sue Grevel, Louise 
Kuryan, Judy Shniderman, and Judy Turner.   Owners Carolyn Maddy-Bernstein 
Mike Scoda were also in attendance. 


4. Minutes of the January 10, 2022 meeting were approved by Louise Kuryan and 
seconded by Sue Grevel. 


5. Old Business:  There was continued discussion on the 3-year plan with emphasis 
on improvements for 2022.  The Committee had been told that a palm tree near 
the entrance was causing the flag to shred when at half staff. Consensus of the 
committee was to replace the flag as needed and not remove the palm. 


6. New Business:  A meeting with Troy from ArtisTree is to be scheduled to go over 
specific plants and placement in the 2022 plan.  The Committee did a walk-
through of the front of the clubhouse and area near the front gate to assess 
improvements in those areas 


7. Adjournment:  At 10:45 Sue Grevel moved to adjourn the meeting and Louise 
Kuryan seconded it. 


Respectfully submitted, 


Judy Turner, Secretary. 



